The Tulsa Creek Indian Community (TCIC) seniors met for their monthly meeting on Thursday, August 12th, 2021, at the community center. Leona Fish emceed the meeting, which included an update on MCN legislation and projects by Tulsa District National Council Representative Lucian Tiger III. Richard Anderson, the Legislative Communications Specialist with the National Council staff, shared information presented to the Okmulgee Indian Community membership on Monday evening, regarding the American Rescue Plan (ARP) assistance payment process. Lunch, bingo, a 50/50 drawing and door prizes were enjoyed by the seniors to complete the event.















